
 

  SMART WONDERS SCHOOL 

                                                             PTM-1 

                                                       Classes 6 to 10 

 

Friday, 16th May 2025                                                                                     SWS/ACD/2025-26/21 

   

Dear Parent 

 

Greetings from Smart Wonders! 

Healthy communication and interaction between Teachers and Parents is crucial for the development 
of the child, so the school welcomes all you worthy parents for a PTM on Saturday, 24th May 2025 
for classes 6- 10 in school to apprise you about the performance of your ward and discuss the child’s 
overall development. 

Each parent will be given a 10-minute slot, which is being shared along with this document. We 
expect you to adhere to the allotted time slot in order to conduct the meeting smoothly. 

To promote a love for reading, a Book Fair in association with Scholastic India Pvt. Ltd will also be 
held during the PTM. We encourage you to explore the diverse collection of books available and 
support your child in building a strong reading habit. The book fair will be set up in the basement (Bus 
side staircase) on the school campus. 

 Together we can and we will continue to work towards providing engaging and wholesome 
experiences to our students. 
 
Looking forward to meeting you! 
 

Warm regards 

 
Ruchika Sharma 

Principal 


